
From: Trisha Gerlach
To: EAS (OST)
Subject: Southern in Altoona
Date: Monday, June 29, 2020 1:33:37 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Department of Transportation (DOT). Do not click on links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Please keep the airline running!  Southern is affordable and does a great job 
getting us there on time and is always reliable.  Please keep them running.

Trisha Gerlach
2207 2nd Avenue
Altoona, PA 16602


